[N S-heuov et

Platt, Shayla 50~ 0009537
I RN TR NI

From: Platt, Shayla

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 9:39 AM

To: ‘Dustin. Worth@mysanibel .com'

Subject: RE: Agency Instrument

Good Morning Dustin,

The internal battery needs to be replaced if the instrument is not maintaining the correct date and time. We are able to
replace the battery here at FDLE.

Thanrks,

Shayla

From: Alcohol Testing Program Mailbox

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 6:17 AM
To: Platt, Shayla

Subject: FW: Agency Instrument

Shayla, this is for you.

Barbara

From: Dustin L. Worth [mailto:Dustin. Worth@mysanibel.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2016 7:36 PM

To: Alcohol Testing Program Maitbox

Subject: Agency Instrument

I performed my August inspection on 08/29/2016 and had to reset the date and time. I did not realize the date
had reset to the year 2000. I have attached the amended inspection with the corrected date.

Also, when conducting a breath test for a DUT arrest tonight, I had to adjust the date and time again. After the
breath test, the instrument went into disabled mode due to the year 2000 issue. I am in the process of
conducting another inspection to put it back into service.

Is the date/time issue an internal battery problem, and is that an issue FDLE can fix, or do I need to ship the
instrument to my vendor, Enforcement Electronics?

Thank you,

Sgt. Dustin Worth

Sanibel Police Department
800 Dunlop Road

Sanibel, FL. 33957
239-472-3111



